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UPDATE 

Auburndale Police Investigating Fatal Traffic Crash 
 

The driver, Brian Fleeman 53, and vehicle have been located. Mr. Fleeman has been 
interviewed and at this time the investigation is continuing.  The family of the bicyclist 
has been located and notified of his death.  The family does not wish to have the identity 
of the deceased released.   
 
Anyone with information or that witnessed the crash, is asked to contact the Traffic 
Homicide Investigator, Officer Matthew Kirkpatrick at 863-965-5555 or the on-duty 
patrol supervisor.  
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